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13 June 2025 

 

Vatau Sagaga  

  

 

Dear Vatau 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (LGOIMA) 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 27 May 2025 for information on 
costs for the artificial sports turf at Fraser Park. 

We are refusing your request under section 17(g) of the LGOIMA because the 
information you are seeking is not held by Hutt City Council.  You may wish to direct 
your questions to the National Hockey Stadium Trust as they are the owners of the 
asset. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website: Proactive releases | Hutt City Council 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Anne O’Shaughnessy  

Interim Senior Advisor – Information Requests and Privacy  
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